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Pupils of the 
week 

Pippa Rowan 

Izzy West 

Daniel McCulloch 

April Conlon 

Oliver Thornton 

Daniel Kennedy 

Jack Lanceley 

Joshua Collingwood 

Home                          

discussion   

question  

Stan asked… How 

can we keep safe 

near building sites? 

Have you entered the A4 

poster competition following 

our assembly about keeping 

safe near building sites? 

We have had a great week of learning and fun! I have seen super learning dispositions 

during lessons and great behaviour on the playgrounds and field. I was really impressed 

with Luke’s kindness on Monday after school - he looked after his injured friend and 

brought him back into school following a scooter accident. What a caring boy! We also 

have many children who give up their break times to be buddies and reading partners 

for younger children and to help the office staff with different jobs. Belonging to the 

Roseberry family is a pleasure and a joy - thank you, everyone!          Mrs Channing    

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including 
hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot 

parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

A reminder: RAFT Treasure Hunt fun!                                                                                          

The annual RAFT Teacher Treasure Hunt is to be held on 1st April at 

3.30pm. Hunt clue sheets cost £2 each and completed clue sheets will be 

collected at The Oak pub (start and finish point) and entered into a prize raffle draw. 

Thank you to Stokelsey (small) Co-op for donating prizes. Come and have fun! 

Breakfast club and school meals - a polite request!                                                          

We are not in a financial position to subsidise school meals or Breakfast Club.    

If you owe money for either of these, please ensure that your child does not    

attend Breakfast Club or have a school meal until debts are promptly cleared. 

Thank you!  

A polite reminder 

Year Six children 

have practice papers 

to be completed with 

parents at home.    

Not long to go until 

SATs, folks! 

An AMAZING performance!                                                                                      

Just when I thought I couldn’t feel more proud of our children, 

they amazed me with their confidence, courage and talent!      

This week,  I had the privilege of watching Mrs Murton’s and Mrs    

Watson’s classes perform ‘The Button Box’. They were absolutely 

fantastic! Their performance was extremely professional as they took us on a 

journey around the world through stories and songs. They made us laugh, cry 

and applaud.  Three cheers for our brilliant children and staff! 

A great quote for today…                                                                

‘Children are made readers on the laps of their parents.’                    

Emilie Buchwald                                                                                                  

How often do you snuggle up with your child and a book? 

HUGE thanks to RAFT for our fabulous new playtime equipment. It’s made playtimes fun! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                              

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Sports in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Simon Carson Sports School 

will be running a holiday club 

at Roseberry on                  

15th, 16th, 17th April! 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm). This will 

start again after Easter. 

There are 2 spaces left - 

please contact the office if 

interested! 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hal              

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley)  Simon Carson 

Sports* 
NO Homework Club 

(1st April). 
EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Learning at home can be fun!                                                                                                 

Remember that you may access Mathletics and Reading Eggs from home, using your log in, children.                                

There’s lots to do on these sites, not just your homework! Please remember to learn your spellings, too! All children 

across the school have weekly spellings to learn.                                                                            

Why not ask a grown up at home to help you to learn them (if they don’t already)? 

APRIL 

1st 3.30pm RAFT Teacher Treasure Hunt in the village - start at The Oak pub!                          

Thank you to Stokesley (small) Co-op for donating the Easter egg prizes! 

5th 9am Easter assembly for parents - everyone’s welcome!                                                          

Break up for the holidays.                                                                                                                                      
Simon Carson Sports School Holiday Club 15th, 16th, 17th April.                                         

We return to school on Tuesday 23rd April. 

Please think of our neighbours when parking before and after school. They need 24 hour access to their driveways! 


